
Borough of Matawan 
 

Year 2017 
 

Re-Organization Meeting 
 

The Governing Body of the Borough of Matawan will hold their 2017 re-organization 
meeting on Sunday, January 1, 2017 at 12 Noon.  The meeting will be held at the Matawan 
Municipal Community Complex, 201 Broad Street, Matawan, NJ.  This meeting is open to 
the public.  Action will be taken.   
 
 
Karen Wynne, RMC 
Municipal Clerk 


